
 

TGPCA conducted site visit to ‘Little Woods’ 

on 12th Jan 2019.  

The site visit to Little Wood was conducted to understand 

the bamboo structure constructed for Nagpur Metro 

Security Training Office. The students were exposed to 

the new techniques used for constructing the Bamboo 

structures. 

Er. Bhushan Manusmare guided students to regarding 

the installation and technical details of Bamboo Structure. 

 


